# THE WURZELS OFFICIAL FAN CLUB

December Newsletter 1979.

Hello Everyone,

Firstly, I would like to thank the members who sent me welcome letters, they were most appreciated.

I have known Pete, Tony and Tommy for many years and I go to many shows all over the country, so I hope to meet some of you at future venues.

The winners of the Give Me England drawing competition will be contacted when the shows have been arranged. The winners are Dale Scutter, Jacqueline Bergonzi and Kevin Fletcher.

Our boys have just released a new L.P. entitled 'The Wurzels Greatest Hits' on EMI NTS 190 which is also available on cassette. So come on everyone, buy yourself and your friends this wonderful record as a Christmas gift and get our boys back into the Top 30 where they belong! A new single will also be released, possibly in the 3rd week of January, and it might be called 'Drunk On A Saturday Night', as a new version of it has been recorded.

After appearing on Larry Graysons Generation Game, there have been many enquiries for The Wurzels to appear elsewhere.

On I.T.V. at 12.30 lunchtime on January 1st., our boys will be appearing on 'The Entertainers', which was recorded by Grampian T.V. in Scotland. It may vary in other parts of the country.

The Wurzels will be appearing at the Princess Theatre, Torquay for the whole of the summer season commencing from May 26th.

On December 5th an extension to the Grove Sports and Social Club, Nailsea, Bristol, was opened by The Wurzels and the widow of Adge Cutler, Evonne. A plaque of Adge was unveilled and the extension was named The Adge Cutler Bar. In my opinion it was dedicated to a wonderful man and artiste!

For any member who would like a free signed coloured photograph of our boys, please send a stamped addressed envelope approx. size 11" x 9".

For the members who do not know, membership is £2 and family membership is £4. When joining as a family I would like to know the names of all the prospective members. Cheques and P.O.'s must be made out to 'The Wurzels Official Fan Club'. Also, when sending for newsletters or anything that needs a reply, please enclose a stamped addressed envelope approx. size 9" x 4", as the fan club expenses will be high. Thank you.

It only leaves me now to wish you all a very Merry Christmas from Pete, Tony, Tommy and myself, and I hope to hear from you in the New Year.

Yours Wurzelly,



# THE WURZELS DATE-SHEET

#### DECEMBER

16th - 17th January -- Holiday.

#### JANUARY

18th -- Litchfield (Private Function).

19th -- Nitespot, Bedford.

24th - 6th February -- A cruise stopping off at Tenerife, Madiera and Los Palma.

mary to summer the state of the

#### FEBRUARY

15th - 16th -- Anglia Motel, Holbeach, Lincolnshire.

17th -- Workington (unconfirmed booking).

20th -- Congress Theatre, Eastbourne.

22nd -- Town Hall, Cheltenham.

25th - 1st March -- Pegasus Club, Newmarket.

## MARCH

12th -- Bristol (unconfirmed booking).

15th -- Bognor Regis.

17th - 21st -- Four Seasons Hotel, Dunholme, Nr. Lincoln.

22nd - 1st April -- Holiday.

## APRIL

From the 2nd for 8 days -- Saudi Arabia.